
WSR 22-04-071
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed January 30, 2022, 10:45 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for WAC 246-827-0010, 
246-827-0110, 246-827-0120, 246-827-0200, 246-827-0400, and 
246-827-0610, medical assistants, which was filed August 31, 2021, and 
published in WSR 21-18-101.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because a rule amend-
ment request came in from the public that the department determined 
should be included in this rule-writing process. In response to the 
request, the department will fill [file] a new CR-101 and will also 
consider updating WAC 246-827-0300, which includes the credentialing 
requirements to allow students in a health careers training program to 
qualify for a medical assistant-registered credential without a high 
school diploma.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Re-
nee Fullerton, executive director, at 360-236-2850.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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